
From: Holland, Kendall [mailto:kholland@NFPA.org]   Sent: Friday, July 
12, 2013 10:18 AM  To: Dia Gainor; Thackery, Ron; Jay Bradshaw; 
Dennis Blair; paul.holzapfel@wheeledcoach.com; 
jerryallen@braunnorthwest.com; Aarron Reinert; Mark Van Arnam; 
RSherlock@aams.org; Green, James D. (CDC/NIOSH/DSR); 
mercurymorris@hotmail.com; michael.berg@vdh.virginia.gov; John 
McDonald - QMDAA; Steve Spata (SteveS@NTEA.COM)  Cc: David 
Fischer  Subject: AMB-AAA (NFPA 1917) Technical Committee 
Applications 
  
Good morning everyone, 
  
As part of one of the discussions we had in Baltimore, that being the 
one on increasing representation of certain groups or organizations on 
the NFPA TC responsible for NFPA 1917, I wanted to make the group 
aware of the deadline to submit an application to be considered for 
membership at the October 2013 Standards Council meeting. The 
deadline to submit an application is August 12, 2013. You can apply 
anytime to be on a technical committee, it is just that the Standards 
Council only meets three times a year to act on applications and the 
next opportunity for applications to be acted on is in October. I have 
attached an application to this email or you can visit 
www.nfpa.org/1917 and select the ‘Technical Committee” tab to apply 
online. 
  
Also, if anyone has any contact information for any other 
organizations or people they think would be interested in applying to 
the committee I ask they you email me their contact information so 
that I can reach out to them. If you have any questions or need any 
further information please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Ken Holland FF/EMT-P, BA, MBA/PA 
National Fire Protection Association 
Senior Emergency Services Specialist 
Public Fire Protection 
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1 Batterymarch Park 
Quincy, Ma. 
617-984-7490- Office 
617-594-1514- Cell 
  

 
Check out NFPA on social media… 
www.nfpa.org/socialmedia 
  
Important Notice: This correspondence is not a Formal Interpretation 
issued pursuant to NFPA Regulations. Any opinion expressed is the 
personal opinion of the author and does not necessarily represent the 
official position of the NFPA or its Technical Committees. In addition, this 
correspondence is neither intended, nor should it be relied upon, to provide 
professional consultation or services. 
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